
 
SCHOOL AGE NEWSLETTER  

MAY 2022 
Wow we have made it to the end of the school year! We hope that everyone had a great school year 

and are looking forward to the summer break. Please let us know if your child will be attending Summer 

School or will be here all day.  When I find out bus times for summer school I will let you know. If your child 

will be here all day we ask that you donate $3 a month to help cover morning snacks. We will be doing all 

kinds of cool fun stuff this summer. We will do different arts and crafts. If you would like to donate anything 

like that it would be appreciated.  

We will be going to the pool again this summer. I will let you know the days when we get them set up. 

We will go during nap time from 12-2. We will also do water play and other fun activities so please make sure 

your child has extra clothes here. I will send out permission slips for the different field trips we will take as 

they get closer. We will try to walk to Hood Park at least one day a week.  

During the summer break your child will be allowed to bring in their electronics. They will be their 

responsibility not the teacher or centers. They will not have internet so please make sure they have games 

they can play that do not require internet. They will only get them during nap time. If it is a pool day we will 

allow them to play when we get back and relax.  

The pool, field trips, and electronics are all privileges and will be taken away if necessary. Please make 

sure your child knows that they can be taken away.  

If you have any problems or concerns please reach out to myself, Ms. Kaylee, or Ms. Teresa.  

Dates to Remember 

5-8  Mother’s Day 

5-9  Muffins with Mom 7:00-8:30 am 

5-24  Last Day of School ½ day 

5-24  Preschool Graduation 6:30 pm 

5-30  Memorial Day/ AALC Closed 

5-31  Summer School Begins 

 

Thank you,  

Ms. Erica 

Ms. Kaylee 


